
Methodist Specialty Care Center 
COVID-19 REPORT #87 

At a Glance:  Good News!  Visitation will reopen on Wednesday, September 15, 2021.  See Below 
 Last Updated  September 14, 2021 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Residents  
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Staff  
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff  0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among staff  0 
Deaths among Residents or Staff  
Deaths related to COVID-19 among residents 0 
Deaths related to COVID-19 among staff 0 
Total deaths related to COVID-19 at MSCC 0 
Reporting 3 or More Within The Last 72-hours  
Residents with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Staff with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Total residents and staff with new-onset of respiratory illness 0 
  

Additional Information 

ALERT:  Visitation will reopen on Wednesday, September 15, 2021. 
 
All residents and staff were tested Monday and today – there were no positive cases.  Therefore we 
will reopen for visitation on Wednesday.  The same process, as outlined below, will be in place.  
Hopefully we will be able to keep visitation open but please check the website regularly for the latest 
information.  Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
We are reopening visitation for all of our Residents under the same protocols as before: 

• Visitation is from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday – Sunday 
• Visits must be scheduled through our Activities Department.  Please call 601-420-7762 to 

schedule your visit 
• Visits are for 30-minutes 
• Visitors must wear a mask the entire time they are in the building 
• Visitors must check-in at the security desk for temperature check and to answer questions 

regarding any signs or symptoms. 
• After check-in, visitors must go directly to the resident’s room.  Visitors are asked to use hand 

sanitizer prior to entering the room and to use hand sanitizer again before leaving the room. 
• After your visit, you must immediately leave the building – do not go to the nurses’ station to 

ask questions.  If you have questions or concerns, please call the facility. 
 
 

 


